
NOVEMBER 2023 DELI SPECIALS

Pork Stew
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5 6 7 8 9 10 11

12 13 14 15 16 17 18

19 20 21 22 24 25

Chicken, Ribs,
Pork Steak, Brisket,

Sausage, 
BBQ Boudin

BBQ

Chicken, Ribs,
Pork Steak, Brisket,

Sausage, 
BBQ Boudin

BBQ

Chicken, Ribs,
Pork Steak, Brisket,

Sausage, 
BBQ Boudin

BBQ

Baked Chicken, Spinach
stuffed Brisket, Red Beans

& Sausage, Chicken & 
Sausage Gumbo

Baked Chicken, Spinach
stuffed Brisket, Red Beans

& Sausage, Chicken & 
Sausage Gumbo

Baked Chicken, Spinach
stuffed Brisket, Red Beans

& Sausage, Chicken & 
Sausage Gumbo

Baked Chicken, Spinach
stuffed Brisket, Red Beans

& Sausage, Chicken & 
Sausage Gumbo

Baked Chicken, Spinach
stuffed Brisket, Red Beans

& Sausage, Chicken & 
Sausage Gumbo

Baked Chicken, Spinach
stuffed Brisket, Red Beans

& Sausage, Chicken & 
Sausage Gumbo

Baked Chicken, Spinach
stuffed Brisket, Red Beans

& Sausage, Chicken & 
Sausage Gumbo

Baked Chicken, Spinach
stuffed Brisket, Red Beans

& Sausage, Chicken & 
Sausage Gumbo

Baked Chicken, Spinach
stuffed Brisket, Red Beans

& Sausage, Chicken & 
Sausage Gumbo

Pepper Steak

Shrimp & Grits

Jambalaya

23

Baked Chicken, Spinach
stuffed Brisket, Red Beans

& Sausage, Chicken & 
Sausage Gumbo

Smothered 
Pork Roast

Meatball Stew

Cabbage
Casserole

Fried Pork ChopsBeef Stew

Chicken, Ribs,
Pork Steak, Brisket,

Sausage, 
BBQ Boudin

BBQ

Chicken, Ribs,
Pork Steak, Brisket,

Sausage, 
BBQ Boudin

BBQ

Chicken, Ribs,
Pork Steak, Brisket,

Sausage, 
BBQ Boudin

BBQ

Chicken, Ribs,
Pork Steak, Brisket,

Sausage, 
BBQ Boudin

BBQ Grits & Grillades26 27

510 VEROT SCHOOL RD. LAFAYETTE, LA 70508 337-237-5501

Shrimp Stew, 
Fried or Broiled Catfish,

Baked Chicken, Red Beans, 
Chicken & Sausage Gumbo

Shrimp Stew, 
Fried or Broiled Catfish,

Baked Chicken, Red Beans, 
Chicken & Sausage Gumbo

Shrimp Stew, 
Fried or Broiled Catfish,

Baked Chicken, Red Beans, 
Chicken & Sausage Gumbo

Smothered Sausage

SATURDAYFRIDAYTHURSDAYWEDNESDAYTUESDAYMONDAYSUNDAY

Baked Chicken, Spinach
stuffed Brisket, Red Beans

& Sausage, Chicken & 
Sausage Gumbo

Spaghetti

Deli Closed

Deli Closed

Deli Closed

Deli Closed

Baked Chicken, Spinach
stuffed Brisket, Red Beans

& Sausage, Chicken & 
Sausage Gumbo

28Fried Chicken
3029*

Chicken, Ribs,
Pork Steak, Brisket,

Sausage, 
BBQ Boudin

BBQ

Crawfish Fettuccine

   Shrimp& Tasso 
    Pasta

NO LUNCHES WILL BE SERVED
HOLIDAY ORDER PICK-UP ONLY Deli Closed


